
Good Samaritans of the Week 

Year 1 - Joseph L, for being a very  
thoughtful, kind little boy to everyone  
in class and for being so helpful.  

STAINDROP MERCURY 

Monday 14th September 2020 

Year 2 - Ruaridh, for giving up his play time 
to stay in with a friend who was unwell.  

Year 3 - Xavier, for being a caring friend.  

Year 4 - Nathan, for always being kind and 
polite to others.  

Year 5 - Jacob, for settling into school and 
making new friends.  

Year 6 - Charlie, for taking pride in his work.  

EYFS - Ayla, for being a kind and helpful 
friend.  

Key Dates for Your Diary 2020 
 

Fri 25th Sept - Macmillan Cancer Fundraiser 

Fri 23rd Oct - School breaks up for Half Term  

Monday 2nd Nov - School commences  

Friday 18th Dec - School breaks up for Christmas 

 
 
 
 

Attendance Award 

Year  Reception 
 
 

This week’s  
attendance  

97.4% 
 

 

Marvellous  
Reading Award 

 

EYFS - Jasper 
Year 1 - Millie  
Year 2 - Grace  
Year 3 - Noah  
Year 4 - Josie 
Year 5 - Emma 
Year 6 - Jacob 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 

 

EYFS - William 
Year 1 - Isaac H 

Year 2 - Jack  
Year 3 - Lorna 
Year 4 - Bas 

Year 5 - Logan 
Year 6 - Isla 

ATTENDANCE 

Reception 98.8% 

Class 1 96.4% 

Class 2 96.7% 

Class 3 98.5% 

Class 4 94.9% 

Class 5 97.4% 

Class 6 98.7% 

 

Through God’s love, we are the rich soil where roots grow and seeds flourish.  Luke 8:4-15 

FLU VACCINATIONS 
The Nasal Flu Immunisation Team will be visiting our school during 

the  Autumn Term 2020 to administer the nasal flu spray for  
all pupils from Reception to Year 6.   

If you would like your child/ren to receive the vaccination, please  
follow the link below to give your consent.  You will be asked to enter 

the school name (Staindrop) and a secure school code (114226) 
www.hdft.nhs.uk/electronic-consent 

This year we will be fundraising 
for Macmillan Cancer Support 
during all of next week, where 
our pupils will be able to pur-

chase treats during break time.  
  To end the week we please ask 
everyone to come to school on 
Friday (25th September) with a 

monetary donation and wear 
something GREEN.  

 

Thank you for your support! 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

Our Congratulations to Mrs Johnston and her 

husband on the birth of baby Pippa last  

Thursday! 


